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Comments: There is no need to rebuild the shelter Mount Timpanogos Wilderness Area or any other construction

project there. Bringing in helicopters and motorized equipment is an unneeded waste of resources and is not a

good idea in a wilderness area that does not allow that type of equipment. Please withdraw this project.


